
A Busy Final Term

The final school term continues apace and we are all hopeful that the
fine weather stays with us over the next few weeks! We were especially
glad of the sunshine last Wednesday when we had such a huge turnout on
our Family Walk in Marlay Park.

Some of the info in this week’s Nuachtlitir contains;

Active Schools week

Heritage Ireland visit

GAA arrangements

Santry Athletics arrangements
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PHOTO OF THE WEEK

12th May 2025

This week’s photo is of one of our
Rang 5 pupils getting to know one of
our special guests last week. More
photos of the Heritage Ireland visit
later in the Nuachtlitir.
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Santry Athletics

The Cumann na mBunscol Athletics Competition will take place
next Thursday 22nd in Morton Stadium, Santry. Training will
take place this Wednesday 14th after school in Rosemount
Park. Training is for boys and girls in Rang 5 and Rang 6 only.
Children will return to school for collection at 3:30pm.

We will be sending two teams based on age parameters set by
the organisation. The u12 category is for children born in 2013
and the u14 category is for children born in 2011/2012. The
teachers ask that children know which age category they fall
into before training on Wednesday please. There will be a
separate competition for boys and girls.

As only five (4 on the relay team and one sub) are allowed to
travel to Santry, children must understand that they may not
qualify to travel with large numbers competing for places. The
sub may not run in Santry and must be aware of this before
they accept a place.

Enrolments next year

We currently have waiting lists for each class in our school. If
any family is planning on re-locating over the summer months
and will not be with us next September, please let us know in
the office – míle buíochas.
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GAA this Week

The Hurling season continues for two of our teams this week.

Tomorrow, Tuesday, the Junior team play St. Attracta’s at
2:00pm in Broadford. They will return to the school for
collection at 3:30pm.

The Senior Boys team play Carysfort NS in Naomh Olaf GAA
Club at 2:30pm on Thursday. They will return to the school
for collection at 3:45pm.

Heritage for Schools

Mr. Kelly kindly arranged for Jesmond from the
Heritage Council to visit the school last Tuesday with
some very special guests! The children learned about

rare moths, caterpillars and even newts! 
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Active Schools Week
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